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Request to put 6' speed bumps in the 1500 and 1600 block of Wood Street and the 1500 and 1600 block of
Kane Street due to the construction on George Street. Amended to: Request to put 6' speed bumps in the
1500 and 1600 block of Wood Street and the 1500 and 1600 block of Kane Street due to the current
construction on George Street. In addition, speed bumps be acquired and available to be placed in other
locations around the City of La Crosse as appropriate.
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